STATE OF MISSISSIPPI
Phil Bryant
Govemnor

MISSISSIPPI DEPARTMENT OF MARINE RESOURCES

Joe Spraggins, Executive Director

June 11, 2018
Re: Cancellation of RFx # 3160002320 — Marine Patrol Vessel

To whom it may concern:

Please be advised that the solicitation of the Invitation for Bids (IFB) for a Marine Patrol
Vessel has been cancelled, and your bid rejected, pursuant to the Mississippi Procurement
Manual Section 3.112.04.1 Cancellation of Solicitation; Rejection of All Bids or
Proposals Prior to Opening. The solicitation must be cancelled because the
advertisement was not advertised in the correct manner. Therefore, the solicitation for
RFx # 3160002320 must be cancelled, and the solicitation canceled.

The Mississippi Department of Marine Resources (MDMR) does anticipate issuing
another solicitation in the immediate future to allow bidders to participate per the
specifications. If MDMR does issue the solicitation, all known bidders will be notified.
MDMR would like to thank you for your participation and encourages you to submit an
updated bid.

Sincere%\/ é

Rick Kinnard,
Procurement Director
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